
CITY OF BLOOMFIELD 

Public Hearing  

Nov. 4,2021 at 8:30 A.M. 

 
 

Those present were: Cecil Haley, Tim Clary, Donna 

Deardorff, Pat Wilson and Bill Aslin. 

 

Park grant 

 

Discussion was had on the city applying for a 50/50 grant 

to replace existing park equipment.  Other ideas were 

mentioned.  Estimated cost would be $200,000. 

 

Church grant 

 

Members of BAT were present for discussion of key points.  

It was noted that the estimated cost of repairs would 

exceed $500,000. 

 

 

Adjourned. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes recorded by: ____________________________ 

                     Kari Standley, City Clerk  

 

 

 

 


